
 
 
 

Remote Solution Co.,Ltd 
 

Dear FCC  

Due to JBP Grant was mistakenly submitted. The Part 

15B should belong to FCC Verification instead of FCC 

Certification. So we apply for cancellation of JBP Grant, and 

modify the DTS certificate.  

Our devices have not been sold or marketed 

anywhere in the United States or world. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Client’s name / title : Byung-Cheol/ Kim/ Manager  
Telephone: +82-54-420-4517  
Fax No.: +82-54-420-4530  
Contact information / : 92, Chogokri, Nammyun, Kimchon City, Kyungbuk, South Korea 
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